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July
Twenty-fifth

1922.

: ?. Cleveland Morgan Esq.,
c/o Messrs Henry Morgan and Co.Limited,
Montreal.

Lear Mr. Morgan:

I have your letter of the Elat 
instant ro the gates for the Sherbrooke Street entrance.

I always think that frothing is more 
attractive than a beautifully designed gate, and for 
that reason give my most cordial approval to the sug­
gestion for new gates for the Sherbrooke Street entrance. 
However, we must consider the fact that these gates 
would seldom be closed and I do not know that an open 
gate would make the entrance look any more attractive 
than if there were no gate at all. Sherbrooke Street 
entrance has become practically a thoroughfare.

With all good wishes and many thanks 
for your goodness in ‘giving consideration to the 
beautifying' of our grounds, I am,
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i Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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